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| am in support of the moratorium in place for CAFO's in the Buffalo River watershed.
Do not let this great opportunity to DO THE RIGHT THING pass us by. We will regret
anything but the elimination of large and medium sized CAFO's in this watershed.
There are appropriate places for these operations to operate and thrive. The Buffalo
River Watershed is not one of them. Please protect our Natural State.
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